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[ PHLPOST ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER NO. 14-03,
August 27, 2014 ]

INCREASE IN THE PRESENTATION TO CUSTOMS CHARGE FOR
THE DELIVERY OF INTERNATIONAL POSTAL ITEMS

Adopted: 27 August 2014

Date Filed: 29 August 2014

Pursuant to PHLPost Board Resolution No. 2014-86 adopted on 14 August 2014, the
Presentation to Customs Charge (PTCC) is increased to One Hundred Pesos
(PHP100.00) effective 15 September 2014.

The PTCC shall be collected upon delivery of International Postal Items (IEMS, Parcel
& Small Packet) from other countries subject to customs examination.

In view of the foregoing, the Area Directors, Support Service Managers and
Marketing Staff shall ensure the dissemination of this issuance to the Post Offices
within their Postal Area. Postmasters, Letter Carriers as well as postal personnel at
delivery windows and Custom Offices shall inform the postal customers of the
increase in the PTCC.

Previous issuances inconsistent herewith are deemed superseded and/or modified
accordingly.

(SGD) MA. JOSEFINA M. DELA CRUZ

Postmaster General & CEO
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